
PUBLIC NOTICE
No Trash Collection on Christmas and New Year’s

Day

 There will be no trash collection on Christmas Day
(12.25.18). Service will resume on Wednesday

(12.26.18) and Tuesday's route will be picked up.

 There will also be no trash collection on New Year's
Day (1.1.19). Service will resume on Wednesday
(1.2.19) and Tuesday's route will be picked up.


